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I am writing to Forest Land Scotland in support of Aveimore and Glenmore Trust bid to
acquire the Glenmore Café and Visitor Centre via an asset transfer request. 
Having witnessed the benefit of their work in creating the ice rink in Aviemore and the
benefits if has brought to numerous community groups, school children throughout
Badenoch and Strathspey and for tourists to the area. Credit has to be given to the
local businesses who have been very supportive to the trust in achieving this popular
facility to the benefit of residents and visitors to the area. 
Therefore the benefits of a Community asset owned by the Aviemore & Glenmore Trust
would be substantial to both those living within the area & with the tourist population.
Having a visitor centre which highlights and compliments the vast heritage of the
Glenmore area throughout time can only add value to the area. 
The Trust has already demonstrated their commitment to the environment by installing
energy efficient chillers in their ice rink and we would expect the same commitment
from them to the reduce climate detriment in the café and visitor cent 

Yours sincerely. 

the Area. 
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